
In Reply Refer To: GE 973E March 15, 2019 

I rr '- ) j 
Ms. Cheryl Powell MAR 1 ^ 2019 
EnVen Energy Ventures. LLC /o i jtrfJ^) 
333 Clay Street, Suite 4200 " 
Houston. Texas 77002 

Dear Ms. Powell: 

By letter daled March 8, 2019, EnVen Energy Ventures, LLC (EnVen) requests withdrawal of 
the Suspension of Produetion (SOP) that the Bureau of Safety and Environmental Enforcement 
(BSEE) approved on January 16, 2019, for Lease OCS-G 32112 (the Lease), West Cameron 
Block 265. The January 16 SOP was scheduled to hold the Lease through August 31, 2019. 

BSEE approved the January 16 SOP based on statements from En Ven indicating that it had a firm 
commitment to production. According to your March 8 letter, however. En Ven is no longer 
committed to production from the Lease. 

The conditions under which your current SOP was granted on Lease OCS-G 32112 no longer 
exist. Therefore, pursuant to 30 CFR 250.170(e), the SOP is terminated effective 
March 15, 2019. If you have any questions regarding this matter, contact Mr. Daniel Dauterive 
at (504) 736-2906 or Daniel.Dauterive@bsee.gov. 

Sincerely, 

(Org. Signed) Richie D. Baud 

Richie D. Baud 
Regional Supervisor 
Production and Development 
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